
The Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet and Yarmouth 
Achieving Together for a Brighter Future 

 
                           The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet and Yarmouth is to educate children in an 
                                  atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout their lives  

 
Headteacher Shalfleet and Yarmouth: Mrs Elizabeth Grainger BEd English (Hons) 

 
 

  
 

Website:  www.fosay.co.uk 

    

          
   
 

9th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Did you know that if you are in receipt of certain benefits, not only could your child be entitled to 
receive a free school meal (saving you over £400 per year), but Yarmouth could also receive extra 
funding as well? 
 
Even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and is already receiving a free school meal through the 
Government’s Universal Infant Free School Meal initiative, you should still let the council know if you are 
eligible as this could unlock vital cash for the school.   
 
In fact, it could mean that the school receives an additional amount of £1320 per pupil for the next six 
years, even if your circumstances change. 
 
The Pupil Premium is paid to schools to support children’s learning and help boost their achievements.  This 
additional money can be used to help fund extra staffing, purchase essential equipment including ICT and 
books, and subsidising the costs of activities.   
From Year 3 onwards, your child could be entitled to a free healthy hot meal every day, saving you £10.75 a 
week, or £419.25 over an entire year! 
 
If you think you may be entitled, please fill out the form attached and return it to the school office.  We will deal 
with your application confidentially and with discretion.  Alternatively, you can send it back to the council 
address on the form. 
 
In any case, please fill out the form below and return it to us so that we can ensure that our records are up to 
date, and your child is getting their full entitlement.  Please return by Friday 18th November 2016. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs E Grainger 
Headteacher 

 

PUPIL PREMIUM ENTITLEMENT 
Please tick one option below: 
 

I believe my child may be entitled to free school meals and I have completed the Council 
application form / My child is in Year 3,4,5 or 6 and already receives free school meals. 
 

  My child is not entitled to free school meals. 
  

My child is in Year R, 1 or 2 and I believe we may be entitled to Free School Meals.  I have 
completed the form online/attached (please indicate). 

 
                         My child has received free school meals in the past but is no longer entitled. 
 
                         I am unsure and would like some help! (Please contact me). 
 
              Child’s/children’s name(s) ___________________________________  Year __________________ 

HELP US GET AN EXTRA £1320 
PER CHILD FOR YARMOUTH! 

 

 

 

 

 


